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Diary Events 

Monday 16th May  

Year 11 GCSE Examinations 

begin 

Good Luck Year 11’s 
We wish al the Year 11 students the very best of luck as they start their GCSE exams next 
week.  Please remember to arrive in plenty of time fully equipped ready for the exam.  Best 
Wishes from all the staff at St Bede’s 

Attendance 
We continually strive for good attendance (above 95%) and appreciate that there are reasons 
for absences. Parents or carers are to inform the school by 9am of any student absence, and on 
every day of the absence. We do not accept emails to notify of any student absence. Staff in the 
school will query the nature of the absence and encourage students to come to school. Where 
there is a long-term medical need, staff will work with families to support the student in school or 
with any difficulty around attendance they may have. Please do not hesitate to contact our 
Attendance Officer to discuss this in more detail. The attendance policy is available on our school 
website. 

Security of Bike’s 
Please can all students who come to school by bicycle please bring a lock to secure the bike and 
put it in the bike shed.  We have had a bicycle stolen from school recently. 

Duke of Edinburgh Award – Year 9 & 10 
If your child is interested in completing the DOE Award please see the poster attached on how 
to register. 

Term dates 
A reminder that all term dates can be found on the school website:  
https://stbedesscunthorpe.org.uk/term-dates/ 
 
 

https://stbedesscunthorpe.org.uk/term-dates/


Athletics Success 
On Tuesday 10th May, 55 students from Years 7 - 10 represented St Bede's at the English 
School's Athletics Association Cup at Costello Stadium, Hull.  Along with the competitors, we 
also provided two officials from our students - who both manned the finish line for all races on 
the day. 
There were some excellent performances across all year groups, along with high praise coming 
from the officials who said all students taking part were "lovely". Well done to all that took part. 

Football Success too.... 
On Wednesday 11th May, the Year 8 football team competed in the Plate Final against The Vale 
Academy, Brigg.  Thanks must be given to Frederick Gough school for allowing us to use their 
3G pitch.  The game was competitive, but St Bede's ran out 5-1 winners.  Well done to all 
involved, and thank you to Patryk in Yr 10 for reffing the game. 

PE Department Twitter 
The school PE Department has it's own twitter account for results and information - 
@StBedesPeDept if you wanted to give us a follow! 

Kit Sponsorship 
If there is anyone that would like to sponsor new sports team kits for school, please get in touch 
with Mr Chapman - mchapman@stbedesscunthorpe.org.uk 
 

Sports Hall Athletics 
Last week, Year 7 & 8 boys and girls teams took part in the Sports Hall Athletics at Frederick 
Gough School.  There were some excellent individual results across all 4 teams which lead to 
the Year 7 Boys finishing 2nd overall, the Year 7 Girls finishing 2nd, and the Year 8 boys also 
finishing 2nd.  Well done to all that took part. 

Instrumental Lessons Academic Year 2022/2023 
If your child would like Instrumental lessons the next academic year please can you sign up using 
the following link, the deadline is Friday 3rd June 2022. 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=ImHqYCkGbkyT6kPA3x-vZq_4HYJQ-
o9NifoWVOkpCi9UOFZFUkFGM0xXTkhHVElIT0MySlFRTVpCUy4u  
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